Bring the whole chair!



Remember to

## Save the Date!

## Saturday, January 17, 2015 9:00 AM - 12:30 PM

Holy Family Catholic Church 919 NE 96<sup>th</sup> Street KCMO 64155

## How Can I Keep From Singing: Reflecting on our Music Ministries

Sponsored by Greater Kansas City NPM Colleagues

A morning of prayer, song and reflection on our call to minister to God's people!

All involved in music ministry are welcome: directors, instrumentalists, cantors, choirs.

This is a free event ... but....please bring a potluck breakfast item to share!

If you would be willing to share your personal journey of making music in church, please email your name and contact information to VNeely@kcnativity.org by Monday, December 8th. These testimonials/stories should be no longer than 3-4 minutes each. Several will be chosen to include in the morning's events.

Deadline for REGISTRATION Jan. 12th!